
 

 

 
December 27, 2011 
 
William E. Tarr, Jr., M.D. 
Covance Central Laboratory Services Inc 
8211 Scicor Dr 
Indianapolis, IN  46214-2985 
 
CLIA# 15D0647217 
  
Dear Director: 
 
This letter is to confirm receipt of correspondence and/or information dated December 27, 2011 
regarding the following change(s) within your laboratory: 
 
 Current Director:  William E. Tarr, Jr., M.D. 
              
 Current Telephone No.: 317-271-1200 
 
 Current Fax No.:  317-273-7990 
 
This change has been made in the CLIA database.  While we do appreciate the notification and 
information submitted, the Indiana State Department of Health (ISDH) does not have administrative 
authority to issue a new CLIA certificate at this time for the changes made, i.e., name, laboratory 
director, address, etc.  Please use this letter as verification of your change.  
 
Please notify this office by submitting a new Clinical Laboratory Improvement Amendments (CLIA) 
Application for Certification Form CMS 116 if there are any future changes that affect your certification 
status, such as: 
 
  1. Status or Certificate Change  6. Mailing Address Change 
  2. Reinstatement of CLIA Certificate  7. Ownership Change 
  3. Director Change    8. Tax ID Change 
  4.  Name Change    9. Specialty/Sub Specialty Change 
  5. Address Change         10. Total Volume Change 
     
If you have any questions or need further information, please address your concerns in e-mail to 
lswitzer@isdh.in.gov or feel free to call (317) 233-7495 or the numbers below. 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
Lorraine Switzer 
Program Director 
CLIA/Blood Ctr/Rehab/Portable X-Ray Programs 


